
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

County Clerk Amy Frederick announced as of Wednesday, February 21, 2018 our office 

is now ready for voters.  Those interested in voting In Person for the upcoming March 20, 

2018 Primary Election may do so in the County Clerk's Office or you may request a Vote 

By Mail Ballot Application.   

 

A registered voter is entitled to Early Vote in person at the County Clerk's office until 

4:30 P.M. on Monday, March 19, 2018.  

 

For additional information, call the County Clerk's Office at 217-379-9400. 

 
 


